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12th January 2017 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
As part of our ongoing work in computing lessons, this week your child has been learning 
how to keep themself safe online. We would encourage you to discuss this with your child. 
The attached flyer has some suggestions for starting points for discussion at home.  
Perran-ar-Worthal CP School does not promote the underage use of social networking 
sites and as such would like to take this opportunity to draw your attention to the 
information below: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you would like to find out more about keeping your child safe online please visit our 
parent pages on our school website or visit http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk. On this website 
there is further information and special areas designed especially for different age groups. 
(Parents of children in Year 3 may wish to guide their child to the 5-7 section).  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs H Pallôt  
 

Social Network 
Age specified in the platform’s 
terms of service as of 09/2014 

Facebook 

13 

Twitter 

Instagram 

Pinterest 

Google+ 

Snapchat 

Tumblr 

WhatsApp 16 

Vine 17 

YouTube 18 (13 with parental permission) 

mailto:head@perran-ar-worthall.cornwall.sch.uk
http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/

